On Jun 28, 2017, at 3:54 PM, MARK W WALTERS <mark.walters@wisc.edu> wrote:

Tom,

As you and Andy McCormick discussed, Racine and Reef Point are hosting the Antique and Classic Boat
Society Boat Show in September. This will involve hundreds of guests coming to show their vintage
boats on the lakefront and take-in the great activities Racine has to offer. We as a planning committee
are very impressed with how the city is enthusiastically welcoming our national event.

The event involves these exquisite boats displayed at the Reef Point Marina from Wednesday,
September 6™ to Saturday, September 10" . To properly launch and retrieve the boats we need a large
staging area where participants can leave their boat trailers for the duration of the show (Wednesday
afternoon to Sunday morning).

The half-mile gravel road on the lakefront (next to the great public launch) is a perfect location for this
purpose. We are requesting permission to use this site for the dates specified.

It is our understanding you are the official who can approve this arrangement.
Please let us know if there is someone else we need to involve in this request.
Thanks for your consideration!

Mark Walters and Andy McCormick

Co-Chairs — Boat Launch and Dock Committee
ACBS International Boat Show Planning Committee



